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NRC Elkady et al. Asgher et al. The results obtained in this study illustrated that the optimization of culture
conditions played a pivotal role in influencing output through the fermentation bioprocess. Fig 1 shows the
enzyme production by these strains in utilizing Wheat bran as substrate in the solid state fermentation.
Similarly, Vijayaraghavan et al. Out of 50 strains, the 3 strains that showed the biggest zone of clearance in
starch hydrolysis were selected for production in Solid State Fermentation. Out of these carbon sources,
maltose was found to be the best for amylase production  The major factors that affect microbial synthesis of
enzymes in a SSF system include selection of a suitable substrate and microorganism, particle size of the
substrate, inoculum concentration and moisture level of the substrate. Moisture Moisture content for the solid
state fermentation of the enzyme was evaluated by varying the moisture content from , , and  Moreover,
thermophilic amylase is required for other applications in the production of sweeteners from starch and
saccharification of starch for biochemical production [ 4 ]. In alkaline conditions pH 7. Whereas Elkady et al.
The pH values were obtained with the addition to different buffer solutions: sodium acetate buffer, pH 5. NRC
was clarified in Fig. It is noteworthy that there is no precise bacterial inoculum volume suitable for amylase
production. Suribabu et al. Amylase Applicability Amylase plays vital role in starch processing and in local
detergent industries. Effect of Nitrogen Source After optimizing carbon sources, various organic and inorganic
compounds were evaluated as a nitrogen source for cell growth and amylase production. The PCR amplicon
was purified to remove contaminants. Materials and Methods 2. It hydrolyses starch and is used commercially
for the production of sugar syrups from starch which consist of glucose, maltose, and higher oligosaccharides 
Microorganism and Cultivation Conditions Bacterial strains previously isolated, identified, and stored in our
laboratory were screened for amylase production in starch agar medium. Enzyme activities in modified
medium and control medium were  We observed that crude amylase is efficient for starch hydrolysis in a short
time and suitable for local detergent formulations and as starch degrading enzyme. However, due to efficient
production strategies, microorganisms have substantial potential to contribute to a number of industrial
applications  The size of inoculum plays a notable role in the fermentation rate. After incubation, the cloth was
squeezed inside the beaker and was incubated for 5 days. In addition, amylase is supplemented in local
detergents due to high alkaline pH stability required for industries [ 3 ]. The nitrogen is metabolized to
produce primarily amino acids, nucleic acids, protein, enzymes, and other cellular components that play a vital
role in metabolism. Materials and methods Sample collection Samples were collected from water and
sediment of marine and salterns at different locations for isolation of bacteria. MB6, respectively.


